
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 9, 2024 

 

Michael Wich, Chair 

ICC Nominating Committee 

c/o Will Coffman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Dear Chair Wich, 

 

I write to express my support for Steven McDaniel, Code Enforcement Officer for the City of 

Corning, for the position of Treasurer/Secretary on the International Code Council (ICC) Board of 

Directors.  

Steven's extensive experience and numerous accomplishments in code enforcement and public 

safety are both impressive and commendable. He has effectively led the Code Enforcement Office 

in Corning: crafting local laws for fire prevention and building codes, consulting on zoning 

ordinance revisions, and assisting in the development of a Drinking Water Protection Law. He also 

notably implemented a new fire inspection program that helped his fire department achieve an ISO 

Class 2 status—the highest ranking in New York State. 

In addition to his regulatory contributions, Steven has demonstrated is acumen in public relations, 

while embracing new technologies to further promote public safety. I believe that his contributions 

and proven track record render him to be an ideal candidate for this role within the ICC Board of 

Directors. Please give his candidacy your full and fair consideration, consistent with applicable 

statutes and regulations. Should you have any questions, please contact my Clarence District office 

at (716) 547-6844. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

NICHOLAS A. LANGWORTHY 

Member of Congress 

 


